
                  Chairperson  - Sue Albins.   Secretary – Brenda Lambert.  Treasurer –Chris<ne Clark

Newsle@er for May 2022. 
Our next mee<ng is Thursday May 26th at 7.30 p.m. 

April mee)ng.  April was our A.G.M.  unfortunately the chair, secretary and treasurer 
were unable to a@end but the mee<ng s<ll went ahead.  Thank you to Adrian Clark for 
stepping into the breach and to all the members who a@ended.  All the commi@ee were re-
elected, and I would like to thank them on your behalf for agreeing to carry on.  Thank you 
to Anne Reynolds for demonstra<ng a magnolia for us.

May mee)ng.  May is our Jubilee Celebra<on Mee<ng, this is going to be a social evening 
with a buffet and drinks.  Don’t forget to enter the compe<<on for a cake topper with a 
Jubilee Theme.  If you have any Royal Memorabilia please bring it along and place on the 
Jubilee Table.  If you want a cup of tea / coffee bring your cup. 

Programme for 2022-2023.  Our programme is complete and looks very interes<ng, 
thank you to Michala for organising it this year and also to the inhouse demonstrators for 
agreeing to fill some slots.  If you see or know of a demonstrator who we could book please 
let us know, we can s<ll do zoom demos but we would need to take a payment for these in 
advance to cover the cost.

Membership Fees.  A big thank you to members who have renewed, if anyone is 
struggling with a years membership please speak to Chris<ne Clark for other alterna<ves.  I 
will not be sending out newsle@ers to non-members unless you have signed the data 
protec<on form to enable me to stay in contact with you.  

Other news and events.  

Bri<sh SugarcraW Associa<on events.  

Region 8  Cake and SugarcraW Show  Saturday 21st May  South of England Show ground. 
Contact  Gillian  region8bsg@gmail.com or Bri<sh SugarcraW Guild website.

Region7 B.S.G.  Sugar,CraW and Cake Show   3rd September   www.bsgregion7.co.uk 

Workshop.  At our commi@ee mee<ng we discussed having a workshop and a few ideas 
have been suggested, a cupcake bouquet or decorated cupcakes/ biscuits.  If you would be 



interested or have something else you would like to try please let me know.  Workshops 
generate addi<onal income for the club which is passed on to members by allowing us to 
book demonstrators who cost more or come from further afield.  Mini workshops are being 
organised look out for the list at the mee<ng or contact me if you are interested as spaces 
are limited.

Great Bentley Show Saturday 3rd September.  Thank you to the members who have 
agreed to run the cake stall and demonstrate in the marque this year.  It costs £25 to have a 
stall so please support them by making cakes.

Sales Table.  We s<ll have equipment for sale, if you have items to sell please label with 
your name and price and take them home if they don’t sell as we cannot store them.

Show and tell table.  We will not have a table this month.

Programme for this year.  Our programme is on the website.

If you know of any other events that might interest our members please let me know and I 
can include them in the newsle@er. 

If you would like to contribute to the newsle@er please contact me.

Regards Sue.

If you no longer wish to receive communica<ons from Colchester SugarcraW Associa<on 
please contact

Sue Albins  Sue28albins@b<nternet.com   


